
Broadsmart Florida Inc 
1314 E. Las Olas Blvd #1044 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

January 25, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413 6770 

Re: Broadsmart Florida Inc Certificate #7864 
Voluntary Cancellation of Authority 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

DOCKET NO. 20210030-TX 
FILED 1/25/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01562-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Please accept this letter as Broadsmart Florida Inc requests to voluntarily cancel its Certificate of 
Authority ("COA'') to provide competitive local exchang telecommunications service in the state of 
Florida. Broadsmart Florida Inc asserts that there are no customers whose service would be impacted by 
this cancellation, and is not currently marketing services. 
We respectfully request such cancellation be effective on 12/31/20, if possible. If you have any 
questions or require additional information, please contact Tom Tharrington at (561) 945-6465 or via 
email at tjtharrington@yahoo.com. 

Sincerely, 
Tom Tharrington 
President 
Broadsmart Florida Inc. 

mailto:tjtharrington@yahoo.com

